
 
Dear Patient: 

Your procedure has been scheduled at Gramercy Park Digestive Disease Center.  
The following is an overview of their Advanced Directives Policy: 
 

� Do not honor DNR orders 
� Strictly adheres to all New York State Department of Health’s regulations 

and standards regarding Advanced Directives 
� If you need information regarding Advanced Directives they will provide an 

Advanced Directives Manual to you along with an explanation of them. 
� You can access information regarding Advance Directives directly by calling 

311 in New York City or by going to the following website: 
      
www.health.state.ny.us/professionals/patients/patient_rights/    
 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the above please feel 
free to contact Gramercy Park Digestive Disease Center @ 
212-979-3237 

 

	
  

	
  


